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Notasulga, AL 36866 

 

Read aloud and hand-delivered to Commissioner Miles Robinson during the 

Monday, July 11, 2022 Public Comment portion of the Macon County Commission 

meeting. 

 

STATEMENT OF FACT 

 

July 11, 2022 

 

Mr. Miles Robinson 

District 1 Macon County Commissioner 

101 E. Rosa Parks Avenue 

Tuskegee, AL 36083 

 

Dear Mr. Robinson,  

 

Clean hands is the principle that always works best for all parties concerned. 

You accepted the office of District 1 Commissioner with your Oath of Office with “I 

do solemnly swear or affirm that I will support the Constitution of the United 

States and the Constitution of the State of Alabama, and that I will faithfully and 

impartially perform and discharge the duties of the office to which I am about to 

enter, so help me God.”  

During several months in 2019, you had exclusive custody of a Macon County 2018 

pickup truck retained at your Tuskegee residence. 

I request your written response to this Statement of Fact no later than Monday, 

July 18, 2022 mailed to Frank Dillman, 2273 County Road 54 West, Notasulga, AL 

36866.   

 

Best,  

 

 

Frank Dillman  


